
Emergency Newsletter from IISEE March 14, 2011

Dear all Ex-participants of IISEE,

I'd inform that all staff of IISEE are safe. We are working hard to overcome the tragedy.

We have summarized the following information. IISEE will continue to make contacts with you.

BRI: http://smo.kenken.go.jp/smreport/201103111446 http://iisee.kenken.go.jp/special2/20110311tohoku.htm

With best regards,

Shoichi Ando Dr. Eng.

Director, IISEE, Building Research Institute, JAPAN

We send this IISEE Newsletter to ex-participants whose e-mail addresses are known, lecturers and other stakeholders. The IISEE send new data and information actively and accept your contribution at any time. In order to enlarge IISEE network, we'd like to ask you to invite your fellow ex-participants whose e-mail addresses are unknown to us. We welcome your comments about the IISEE Newsletter. Please feel free to send your comments and opinions. IISEE welcomes your participation.

Email: iiseenews@kenken.go.jp

Website: http://iisee.kenken.go.jp

Newsletter Back Numbers: http://iisee.kenken.go.jp/nldb/
